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Student creations to be available for
purchase at annual Lee College Holiday
Art Sale
  
BAYTOWN, TX — Shoppers will find nearly 200 unique and handcrafted pieces
available for purchase this year at the Lee College Holiday Art Sale, an annual event
that features works created by the college’s skilled student artists.

The Holiday Art Sale is set for two dates this season: Wednesday, Nov. 18, at the
Performing Arts Center Gallery on campus, and Saturday, Dec. 5, as part of the
Christmas on Texas Avenue event sponsored by the Art League of Baytown. Both sales
will be held from 10 a.m.-6 p.m.

Artwork to be sold will include ceramics, paintings, prints and other pieces. Cash and
checks will be accepted for payments. For more information about the Holiday Art Sale,
contact Jennifer Herzberg at 281.425.6484 or jherzberg@lee.edu.
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